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There are many examples "motor voter registration" being abused in order to sway 

voters.  And much suspicion in the minds of honest voters and the general public that 

the abuse is occurring!  And, it gives Oregon and it's leaders a bad reputation!  The 

most logical method of removing suspension and restoring a good reputation for 

Oregon is to pass HB 2585!     Thank you for considering our thoughts! 


